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Hello fellow K2 Wingers it has been a busy June and 

very busy July coming up. In June we had 4 classes 

we attended First-Aid, CPR, Co Rider and 

Night Riding.  Thanks to all K2 members that could 

attend and for keeping your Safety Skill up.  Never 

know when you will need them.  Speaking of Night 

Riding we be planning a night ride to Augie's BBQ in 

San Antonio July 16 KSU at about 630 pm.  No 

morning ride that day. 

Let’s put your skills to the test... other places we went 

in June was Kerrville and a Great ride to Sisterdale 

with a great Road Captain, Donna leading the 

way.  We also had a First Yard Sale with great 

success.  Thanks to all members that donated and 

helped out at sale.   Castroville Car show is always a 

great event to show up to and meet other 

Motorcycle Riders.  We meet Greg and Wanda who 

are now happy to say, New Members of K2 Country 

Wings.  Not to mention Mr. ACD, Armando helping 

out a fellow rider with his bike overheating.  Way to 

go Armando! We also met a real Nice Father and 

son team named Mark Sr. and Jr.   

Do you carry a flat repair kit on your bike? Sure glad 

we did. Picked up a screw in rear tire and it sure 
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2nd Tuesday of month 
PIZZA HUT Buffet Night  

945 Hwy 90 E  
Castroville, TX 

 6:30PM “Greet & Eat” 

7:30PM “Gathering” 
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(Continued from the Chapter Director) 

saved my tail but was not really too worried about getting home.  Pat was on 

the phone with GWRRA Rescue Plus and was getting ready to send tow truck 

out for us but plugged held air so we scooted down to C&D Bike Shop 

(Bandera, TX) and Chris added the rest of the air we needed and off we 

went and made it to Alamo Cycle Plex for new tire.  

Things to think about is for all members to help out in our first Rally September 

17th.  We also need items for silent auction please look around your garage 

and closets for items.  

We had another visitor in our last Gathering. Seems we have a new Michael 

we named him Michael #3 who joined Chapter K2 Country Wings. Glad to 

have him on board, welcome. We will have a Guest speaker at our next 

Gathering July 12th. 

See Ya soon! 

Michael Pineda aka "Shrimp man" 

K2 Chapter Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 

K2 RIDES depart from Corner Store, 471 at Hwy 90W, Castroville, TX KSU 8:30am 
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The WALL, Car Show and Yard Sale. 

Didn’t write down the dates for these 

rides, but they were memorable and 

fun.  Just before Memorial Day we rode 

to New Braunfels to meet up with the 

Chapter U from San Antonio.  We arrived 

just in time to head out for our 

destination which was just across I-35, 

half an hour later after riding with about 

20 other riders, thru some scenic country 

roads we arrived at a local Church 

parking lot.  To my surprise The Traveling 

Wall was there.  The Traveling Wall is a 

replica of the Vietnam Memorial Wall in 

D.C.  As a Vietnam vet, it was a great 

honor to pay my respects to those who 

died in the War.  It was very informative 

presentation with many young Marine 

Cadets acting as docents giving people 

an opportunity to make tracings of the 

names on the wall.   

When we left, we were invited to have 

lunch at a Coopers Barbecue. We 

enjoyed a great lunch and were back 

on our Wings again.  As always Mike 

knew a short cut home, so we cruised 

along the Guadalupe River at about 10 

MPH and made our way to Boerne. A 

great day for riding with old friends and 

meeting new friends. 

Our other outing was a little more 

relaxing, since I only rode from D’hanis 

and Pat and Mike rode in from La Coste 

to Castroville.  We had an information 

table set up and kicked back.  We 

enjoyed seeing the old cars from our 

high school years and beyond.  We had 

a chance to talk with people and 

shared our love of riding our Wings and 

invited them to joy in on the fun.  We 

finished up assisting a crotch rocket rider 

adding coolant to his bike so he could 

get home. 

The Yard Sale was another relaxing 

outing as we set up tables to sell goodies 

from Mike, Pat, Donna, Wayne, Linda, 

Myra, and other K2 member’s attics. 

Various home baked items, including 

some yummy peanut bars that my sister-

in-law made.  Fun time talking with 

people and checking out the other 

stands for items we didn’t need but had 

to have. 

 

 

Armando Vasquez 

K2 Assistant Chapter Director  
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In observance of Memorial 

Day, we went with Chapter 

U to visit the traveling 

Vietnam Memorial Wall.  

The weather was good and 

we continued to lunch 

down River Road towards 

Coopers BBQ in New Braunfels. The BBQ 

was “excellent”. 

Weather was rainy all week but the sky 

cleared up and allowed K2 to be part of 

the Castroville City Wide Yard Sale.  “K2 

Country Wings” sold things from baby 

clothes to leather boots. 

We had fun at the monthly Car Show.  

Just about all motorcycles parked 

around the K2 information table. Lots of 

stories, riding tips, questions and answers 

were shared. Met lots of riders and 1 

joined the GWRRA Chapter K2 Country 

Wings.  Way to Go K2! 

Pat Pineda  

K2 Newsletter Editor  

/Web Master 

 

   
ON THE WING AGAIN 
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CHAPTER K2 

Linda Martin 

Marsha Martin 

Wayne Martin 

Pat Pineda 

Curtis Tondre 

Dale Tondre 

CHAPTER U 

Brad Severe 

Jill Severe 

 

  

 

 

 

BAD TRAFFIC! 

Yesterday I got stuck 

behind a young girl 

riding a horse. No 

matter what I did, I 

just couldn’t get 

past her. I was 

tooting my horn, and 

hanging out the 

window yelling at 

her. She still wouldn’t 

let me past. There 

was a guy on a 

motorcycle behind 

me and he was 

waving too. I was 

getting so wound up 

and frustrated. “It’s 

people like you that 

cause accidents!” I 

shouted. Eventually, I 

just couldn’t take 

any more so I looked 

around to make sure 

the coast was 

clear… … and then I 

jumped off the 

carousel.
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JULY EVENTS  

Friday, July 8 – CAR SHOW, Castroville Chevrolet, Castroville, TX 

Saturday, July 9 – Bent Rim & –3 Sister’s Ride, Leakey, TX 

Tuesday, July 12 – K2 Monthly Meeting/Gathering, Pizza Hut, Castroville, TX 

Sunday, July 17 – Lone Star Motorcycle Museum, Vanderpool, TX 

Saturday, July 23 – Neal’s Café, Concan, TX 

Saturday, July 30 – Coopers BBQ, New Braunfels, TX 

 

No JULY Birthdays or Anniversaries.  

 If we missed anyone, I apologize. Make sure we have your correct information.  

Sun. Mon. Tue. Wed. Thu. Fri. Sat. 

       1 2 

       

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

     CAR SHOW 
6:30pm  
Castroville 
CHEVY  

BENT RIM & THREE 
SISTERS 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 

  Chapter K2 

Gathering 

6:30pm Eat & Greet   
7:30pm Gathering 

   NIGHT RIDE 

Augie’s BBQ 

San Antonio, TX 

KSU 6:30pm 

17 

Mus 

B 

18 19 20 21 22 23 

      Neal’s Café  

Concan, TX 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 

      COOPERS BBQ 

New Braunfels, TX 

31       

JULY 2016 
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CHAPTER AND DISTRICT STAFF 
 

 

  

Michael Pineda 

Chapter Director 

Armando Vasquez    

Assistant Chapter 

Director 

Marsha Martin 

Treasurer 

Mike Pineda, Jr. 

Member Enhancement 

Coordinator 

Pat Pineda 

Newsletter Editor /  

Web Master 

Myra Pineda 

Sunshine Girl 

Linda Martin 

Scrapbook 

 

 

Mike & Robin Thacker, District Directors  

281-686-8862 

 

Tom & Dawn Spague, Assistant District Directors 

858-755-6071 

  

Diane Shults, District Treasurer  

713-562-3994  

 

Steve & Dona VanGilder, Member 

Enhancement Coordinator 

 

Steve & Dona VanGilder, COY Coordinator 

210-391-9495  

 

Gillian Allen, Chapter of the Year Coordinator 

281-687-8548  

 

Cliff & Gillian Allen, District Trainer 

214-886-5721  

 

Randy & Kathy Reese, District Educator 

386-846-8521  

 

Open        Motor Awareness Coordinator 

 

Kenny Shults, Entertainment Coordinator 

281-642-4619  

 

Randy & Kathy Reese, Couple of the Year  

214-886-5798  

 

Open     Activities Coordinator  

 

Tom Sprague, District Newsletter Editor 

858-755-6071  

 

Kenny Shults, District Vendor Coordinator  

281-642-4619 
  

Tom Sprague, District Webmaster 
858-755-6071 

K2 STAFF 

TEXAS DISTRICT STAFF 

http://www.gwrra-tx.org/
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GWRRA UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Always check our “Country Wings” K2 website for events calendar 

for any updates or changes. 

www.gwrrak2.com 

 

 

 

 

   

Aug. 31—Sept. 4, 2016 Wing Ding 38 in Billings, MT 

Sept. 18-19, 2016 KS District Rally 

Sept. 17, 2016 Chapter K2 - “Country Rally” 

Sept. 29—Oct. 1, 2016 OK District Rally  

Oct. 8, 2016 Chapter T - “T-Fest 2016” 

Oct. 15, 2016 Chapter H – “Wings in the Park”    

http://www.gwrra-tx.org/
file:///F:/GW%20K2/NEWSLETTER/www.gwrrak2.com
http://www.gwrra-txh.org/
http://www.gwrra.org
http://www.gwrra-h.org/
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Tux Penguin's Recipe for FUN* 
  

* Recipe makes one Gold Wing Road Riders Association (GWRRA) motorcycle Chapter 
  
 

Ingredients 
  
1.     10 to an unlimited number of GWRRA Members or potential Members 
2.     Couples encouraged 
3.     Bikes and trikes with accessories to match 
4.     Fun loving attitudes 
5.     Young at heart attributes 
6.     Spirits of adventure 
7.     Willing to travel/ride 
8.     Tools, nuts, and bolts 
9.     Safety consciousness 
10.   Educationally oriented 
11.   All the gear, all the time (ATGATT) 
12.   Meeting Place 
 

Thoroughly mix the first three ingredients in a central meeting place.  Sprinkle with fun loving, young at heart 
attitudes, and a spirit of adventure willing to ride Honda Gold Wings.  Allow to grow and get to know each other for 
at least one month.  During that month look for other like-minded souls who can positively flavor the recipe.  Add 
new folks to recipe.  Remix after 30 days and fold in safety consciousness, motorcycle oriented educational 
opportunities, some tools, nuts and bolts and the wearing of ATGATT, and you will have the strong beginnings of a 
great GWRRA motorcycle Chapter. 
  
The following thoughts should be kept in mind to understand the peculiarities of your GWRRA motorcycle Chapter. 
  
·        At times the recipe can be heated, but it does best when left to sit and age.  

·        Mixing and melding of ingredients over time produces best results. 

·        Whipping the ingredients tends to make the final product tough and hard to work with. 

·        Kneading the ingredients and allowing them time to grow and rise to the occasion makes for a better 
 final product. 

·        Level of doneness depends on the situation, ingredients, and interest of the cooks. 

·        Everyone will not like the results. 

·        Help is needed at various stages in making the product, but there can be only one primary cook (i.e., 
 too many cooks spoil the broth). 

·        Everyone does not have to be part of every activity, but try to include everyone in some of your  activities.  

·        Fresh ideas and tweaking the recipe keeps interest level up, and makes for new experiences and  tastes. 

·        You can manipulate the recipe to be more specialized or to be more diverse; learn what your group likes. 

 

-Tom Hendrick, TX-U 
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K2 SPOTLIGHT 

  

 

 

“ARMANDO VASQUEZ” 

 

 

 

Years of experience: 

I began riding motorcycles around 1974.  My first bike was a RD 250 Yamaha, a street bike 

that became my work commuter between Antioch and Martinez.  It was a 20 mile read 

each way.  About 2 years later I upgraded to Honda CB 450, then upgraded again to a 

full dress CB750.  By then I not only commuted to Martinez but also traveled daily to 

Richmond and Alameda for school.  

Places traveled: 

I took my first long trip around 1980, when I picked up my brother and we went to Happy 

Camp at the northern border of California and Oregon. About an 800 mile round trip. 

Because of my work, I did not always have a chance to ride and my commute was only 

about 1.5 miles I sold the CB750.  I did not begin to ride again until 2003, when I bought 

1985 Goldwing to see if I still would enjoy riding.  It turned out that I still found it fun and my 

wife enjoyed being my co-rider.  Naturally my goal became to buy a new Goldwing.  

After going through some tough times in 2010 I saw this black 2008 Goldwing with all the 

Bells and whistles, including an airbag. I have been from California to Washington, to 

South Carolina to Texas, to Cincinnati, Ohio to Texas to California, to Washington, Madison 

Wisconsin to Texas to California to Washington to California and from to California and 

from Texas to California and back.   

Funny Story: 

There are no funny stories, but my best trip was to Wisconsin to Texas and back to 

Washington with my son.  A true dream come true.  
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http://www.gwrraokla.org/files/111296096.pdf
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